
‘We learn to love and love to learn.’ 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Principal: Mrs. Keira McCallan  BA (Hons), PQH 
 

     Monday, 7th March, 2016.  
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 

 Congratulations to the Year 5 and Year 6 pupils who received Altar Server 
training with Fr. O’Reilly on Monday. It was great to see their enthusiasm and 
commitment.  
 

 Our school will be having a Non - Uniform Green Day on Wednesday, 16th 
March in aid of Care For Cancer and Cancer Fund For Children. Pupils are 
asked to donate in £1 each with a maximum donation of £2 per family.   

 
 Please find attached your child’s Newsletter/Learning Support Sheet for 

March.  
 

 Please find attached a Dates For Your Diary for March/April.  

 

 This is Waste Week. Pupils will be completing various activities in class based on 

reducing waste in school and at home.  
 

 Wednesday, 9th March is No Smoking Day. Pupils will learning about the 

consequences of smoking through various fun cross-curricular activities. Please talk 
to your child at home about the consequences of smoking at home.  
 

 A photographer from County Photos will be coming into our school on Tuesday, 
15th March to take photos of pupils and staff. Please complete the slip attached to 
indicate if you want photographs taken and what selection you want. Please note 
that this slip must be returned for photographs to be taken. Please indicate also if 
you don’t want any photographs taken. Please return the slip no later than 
Thursday, 10th March. The school will be getting a class photograph of Year 1 
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and Year 7 and a whole-school photograph taken for our display (Weather 
permitting).  
 

 Parents are welcome to add community information to our Monday Note, if deemed 

relevant and appropriate.  The deadline for submission is 3.00pm the Thursday 

before. If information is submitted after this date, it will be carried forward to the 
following week.  

 

 

 Our school will be closed on Thursday, 23rd June, 2016 as it will be used as a 

Polling Station for the European Union Referendum.  

 
 
 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs. Keira McCallan 
(Principal) 
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Permission Slip- School Photographs 
Tuesday, 15th March, 2016.  

 
 

Name/s of pupil/s:                                 _________________________________  
 
 
 
 

No photographs 
 
 
Individual  
 
 
Family 
 
 
Class  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed: 
 
Date:  
 


